
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  David Jarrell, City Manager 

 

Date:  March 24, 2022 

 

Subject: R-19-22:  Water Service Agreement -1049 Chesapeake Harbour Drive 

 

 

This resolution authorizes the provision of water service to a residence that is located outside the 

city.  An application for water service was submitted by the property owner in accordance with 

Chapter 16.04 – Water and Sewer Service Generally, of the City Code.  Section 16.08.050A of 

the City Code requires City Council passage of a resolution in order for water service to be 

provided by written agreement outside the City limits.  The Department of Public Works will not 

execute the water agreement until it ensures that the proposed connection at 1049 Chesapeake 

Harbour Drive will not cause inadequate water flow to other properties served by the City water 

main providing water to the area. 

 

 

Prepared by David Jarrell, City Manager 


